
 

  
 
 
 

     
    

 
 

   
      

 
        

    
 

            
           

       
        

 
           

   
 

        
 

 
         

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

 

January 31, 2019 

RE:	 ACCOMMODATION OF STUDENTS 
IN VALLEY NORTH PLANNING AREA 

Dear Parents/Guardians of students 

at Chelmsford Valley District Composite School:
 

Rainbow District School Board has updated the implementation dates 

for projects and program changes affecting your child’s school.
 

Chelmsford Valley District Composite School will be retrofitted to create a
 
JK to 12 school offering JK to 8 (English and French Immersion) and
 
Grades 9 to 12 (English Program) for September 1, 2020,
 
subject to Ministry of Education approval to proceed.
 

Please be assured that we will ensure a smooth transition for students 

as we move forward.
 

For updates, please visit rainbowschools.ca at the following link:
 
https://www.rainbowschools.ca/board/accommodation-reviews/
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Principal.
 

Sincerely,
 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 

https://www.rainbowschools.ca/board/accommodation-reviews
http:rainbowschools.ca

